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There is no need to create more laws on firearms, until we can enforce the laws that 

are currently in our state statues. If you want to keep people safe, fully fund our 

police, courts, correctional departments and mental health access for our citizens.  

As we see, laws only keep honest people honest and make no difference to those 

that already break the laws. 


